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STATE OF

COLORADO Halvorsen - DNR, Jessica <jessica.halvorsen@state.co.us>

Re: Bessemer substantial Completion
1 message

Mason - DNR, Peg <peg.mason@state.co.us> Tue, Apr 21, 2020 at 10:59 AM
To: Jessica Halvorsen - DNR <jessica.halvorsen@state.co.us>
Cc: "Miremont - DNR, Lauren" <lauren.miremont@state.co.us>, Kirk Russell <kirk.russell@state.co.us>

Correction to subject line.

Thank you,

Peg Mason, Contracts Manager

Colorado Water Conservation Board

1313 Sherman St., Room 718, Denver, CO 80203
303-866-3441 ext.3227

peg.mason@state.co.us

On Tue, Apr 21, 2020 at 10:58 AM Mason - DNR, Peg <peg.mason@state.co.us> wrote:
Hi Jessica~
How's lockdown life?
Kirk wanted me to email you about Bessemer. His substantial completion letter stated that | would be doing an option
letter, however an option letter is not needed. When the last payment was made, it was marked as "final" which closed
the contract. So there is nothing to change, as the annual payment is remaining the same as previously stated. The
only thing changing is the 1% fee and that fee was not put into CORE as part of the contact total amount.
Kirk would like you to file this email in laserfiche so there is a record of no option letter being completed.

Thank you,

Peg Mason, Contracts Manager

Colorado Water Conservation Board

1313 Sherman St., Room 718, Denver, CO 80203
303-866-3441 ext.3227

peg.mason@state.co.us
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